
 

(202) 551-1725 
carlnorthrop@paulhastings.com 

June 10, 2011 57739.00054
 
Ruth Milkman 
Chief, Wireless Telecommunications Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC  20554 

Re: Request for Information Concerning Applications of AT&T Inc. and Deutsche Telekom 
AG for Consent To Transfer Control of the Licenses and Authorizations Held by T-
Mobile USA, Inc. and Its Subsidiaries (WT Docket No. 11-65) 

Dear Ms. Milkman: 

Reference is made to your letter, dated June 6, 2011, to MetroPCS Communications, Inc. 
(“MetroPCS”) requesting certain confidential and proprietary information from MetroPCS in 
connection with the pending transfer of control applications of AT&T Inc. and Deutsche 
Telekom AG.   

Because of a client conflict, Paul, Hastings, Janofsky & Walker, LLP will not be handling the 
MetroPCS response.  Please direct further inquiries in connection with this request to: 

Jean L. Kiddoo 
Bingham McCutchen LLP 
2020 K Street NW; Suite 1100 
Washington, DC 20006-1806 
Tel: (202) 373-6034 
jean.kiddoo@bingham.com 
 

Mark A. Stachiw 
General Counsel, Secretary & Vice       

Chairman 
MetroPCS Communications, Inc. 
2250 Lakeside Boulevard 
Richardson, Texas 75082 
Tel: (214) 570-5800 
mstachiw@metropcs.com 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Carl W. Northrop 
of PAUL, HASTINGS, JANOFSKY & WALKER LLP 
 
cc:  Mark Stachiw 
 Jean Kiddoo 
 Susan Singer 
 Joel Rabinovitz 


